
  

 

 

 
The Career Transitions Center's mission is to empower professionals to find meaningful employment.
CTC is a 501c3 nonprofit organization, which provides career coaching to individuals, as well as
affordable and effective outplacement.      
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Dear Friends,
 
The Career Transitions Center has provided job
seekers with vital emotional and professional support
during the pandemic without interruption. We have
expanded services to serve vulnerable gig workers and
first generation college students.

We have 45 days to finish the fiscal year strong. We need to raise $15,000
to fulfill our mission to  Empower Professionals to Find Meaningful
Employment.
 

 
The staff, board and volunteer coaches are deeply grateful to each of you for
supporting CTC and our motivated job seekers during the pandemic.  CTC did
secure two loans in Spring 2020 and Winter 2021 from the Paycheck Protection
Program (PPP) administered by the Small Business Administration (SBA). The
forgivable funds secured provided much needed relief for revenue lost because
of the pandemic, such as the cancellation of the Passport to Taste fundraiser. 

Over the last 14 months, CTC  expanded its existing virtual programming
without losing a single day of service to job seekers and serving more youth
this year than in prior years. 55 clients have secured career-path jobs  and 20
college students have secured internships since the pandemic began. In the

infographic below, I am pleased to share with you a third quarter update on our
impact on the community. 
 

  
 



  

 
I am pleased to share this client's testimonial.

 

 
 

Please continue to refer people in need of work to CTC. 



 

We cannot wait to see you in person at an event to celebrate our 25th
anniversary and the control of the pandemic.
 
Wishing each of you good health and happiness,

Anita Jenke, Executive Director
Larry Krema, CTC Board Chair                                                   
Career Transitions Center of Chicago
703 W. Monroe St.
Chicago, IL 60661
312-906-9908 x401
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